MAURICE W, NiITTLER
Box 94,

GENEVA

NEBRASKA

DEAR MR, NITTLER:

15 OcTOBER 1958

THIS WILL CONFIRM YOUR RECEPTION OF RADIO STATION KCRG ON
12 OCTOBER 1956 FROM 5:50PM UNTIL 6:00 PM,

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR REPORT.,

YOURS TRULY,

CEDAR RapPiDs TELEVISION CoO,,

L ol h

CARL R, ROLLERT
CHIEF ENGINEER

THE CEDAR

RAPIDS

GAZETTE

STATIONS



